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Wednesday 18th December 2024 at Victoria Theatre, Halifax. 
 

Once again, we have made a provisional booking to take the children from Yr1 – Yr6 to the Panto in December. 

Contributions can be made in instalments via Parent Pay or the school office.  In order to ensure the trip goes 

ahead full contributions must be received by the due date in order for us to confirm the booking. The voluntary 

contribution required for the Panto this year is £19.50 (including coach and refreshments) and must be 

paid by 31st August 2024.  

 

To make this work there are three requirements: 

 

• Your permission will automatically be given once you make payment via ParentPay. Please note; if 

you are making your payment in cash it should be paid direct to the school office or deposited in the 

drop box located in the entrance. We cannot be held responsible for any missing cash payments that are 

sent into school via your child’s book bag.   

 

• Contributions must be received by the required date of 31st August 2023. 

 

• Please inform school asap if your child is unable to go to the panto, as we cannot pay for unused 

tickets.  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

As always, to enable us to run the trip we need to receive all contributions from parents who are eligible to pay. 

If you are not in receipt of the above and are unable to make the contribution please do not hesitate to  

contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Thomason 

 

Headteacher 

If however, you are in receipt of Free School Meals (not Universal free school meals received by Rec, Yr1 and 2) 

and have not yet informed us, please contact the school office as you might be eligible for a remission of charges. 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards educa-

tional journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) Of course if you feel you are able to make any contribution 

towards the cost it would be greatly appreciated. 

 


